
Hi Tracy, 
 
My son is a student at G.R. Allen and my wife and I attended the first 
Dalewood ARC meeting last week. 
 
I would like to commend the committee for taking on this difficult task.  
 
As mentioned by several meeting attendees, I would also like to request that 
meeting agenda's and supporting material be posted on the website prior to 
all meetings. This is the only way that we can provide feedback to our 
parent reps on the matters to be discussed. Doing this would also go a long 
way in demonstrating that the process is truly open and public. 
 
Also, would it be possible to obtain contact information for the G.R. Allen 
parent reps as well as the location of April 28th meeting? 
 
Thanks, 
Mike 
 
Ps. - feel free to share the content of this message as necessary. 
 
Michael Sowerby 
Manager, Information Technology 
Department of Student Affairs 
McMaster University 
1280 Main Street West 
Hamilton, Ontario 
L8S 4L8 
P - 905.525.9140 X28698 
F - 905.529.8972 
M - 905.975.2120 

 


